Moms-to-be Choosing Natural Health

Dr Karen Gardner was joined by more than 150 members of the Newtown community on June 8th from 10AM-4 pm at Babies - R-Us for what is proving to be one of the most talked-about health screenings Newtown has ever seen.  “I learned more about my health and pregnancy during Dr Gardner's Health Screening on Saturday than I have my whole life from my Ob/Gyn.  I now know that there are safe and natural alternatives to the harmful drugs that I’m told I have to avoid during pregnancy.  I feel empowered to make decisions that are right for me and my baby!” excitedly claimed Betty Boop of Yardley.

“It’s so gratifying to present new information to the mothers-to-be of the Newtown and the surrounding communities.  I am glad that these women now have priceless resources available to them to help them have a healthier pregnancy and childbirth without unnecessary and often dangerous medical interventions,” commented Dr. Gardner.  I especially enjoyed giving away a $50 Babies-R-Us gift certificate in the drawing that was held at the end of my screening.  I love to make people smile,” adds Gardner.  

Proceeds from this event went on to benefit A WOMAN’S PLACE; a local shelter for battered women and children. Dr. Gardner donated more than $300 to this worthy cause.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr Karen wishes to offer a FREE pregnancy & natural health report to ANY person who requests help.  Simply email her at email@aol.com.  Please type pregnancy & natural health report in the subject line.  Please include your name, address, and email address in the body of your request.  Your FREE report will be delivered to you within 48 hours.

